
Bree Turner 

321 NE 59th St 

Seattle, WA 98105 

April 29, 2019 

Commissioners 

The National Commission on Military, National, and Public Service 

2530 Crystal Drive 

Arlington, VA 22202 

Dear Commissioners: 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the review of the Military Selective Service (herein 

"draft") system . While I support some efforts to encourage a universal national service, I do not 

support the mandatory registration of females in the military draft . 

Due to the fairly recent opening of combat jobs to women, I am particularly concerned with any 

future requirement that females be required to register for the draft which results in a mandatory 

placement into combat or near combat locations . 

Any development of a future universal national service should offer alternatives to military service. 

Sincerely, 

0~ 
Bree Turner 


